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From: Shelley Canitz 
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 12:52 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Support for 3117 Blackwood - hearing September 22

Hello - we live across the street from 3117 Blackwood and support the plans for the lot. The house design will fit into our 
neighbourhood nicely and bring more people to an area of Victoria that is close to schools, transit and parks. 
 
Many thanks for the opportunity to give comment, 
 
Shelley Canitz 
Doug Balson 
 
3125 Somerset Street 
Victoria, BC 


